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5 December 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 3, 2019 

We would like to welcome you and your child to the Year 3 Agile Learning Lab in 2019. We look 
forward to working collaboratively with you next year. Year 3 will be an exciting and rewarding 
experience as the children develop their independent learning skills and we will have lots of fun along 
the way.  
 
The students of Year 3 will work together as one learning community for much of their learning 
experiences in 2019, but at times will work with their home classes. Students will therefore belong to 
either the 3A or 3B home class. The home class teacher for 3A will be Mrs Henderson and the home 
class teacher for 3B will be Mrs Greene. Your child’s home class is _______. 
 
Since students will spend a significant amount of time constructing their learning with each Year 3 
class teacher, we would like to share some information about each of us in an effort to help you get 
to know us a little better. 
 
From Mrs Henderson: 
I’m sure most of you know me by now! However, here is some background information. I have two 
adult girls. My eldest daughter is married and lives in the UK. I have two mischievous young grandsons. 
They always keep me entertained when we chat on Skype. My youngest daughter is at home and 
we love our two cocker spaniels, enjoying our daily walks with them after school. I have been 
teaching for ten years at St Paul’s. My previous teaching experience has been in South Africa 
predominantly in Johannesburg and Cape Town. Lastly, a big NO, I didn’t have lions in my backyard 
in South Africa!  
 
From Mrs Greene: 
I am a mother of three adult children. 2019 will be my fifth-year teaching at St Paul’s predominantly in 
a flexible learning space. I have been involved in educating children for 23 years and 2019 is my 
eleventh year of working in Lutheran Education in Caboolture. I have extensive experience and 
training in working with children with learning difficulties and across a range of ages. I am passionate 
about teaching all curriculum areas to students. I have a strong passion for being part of the journey 
each and every child goes through with their learning. I am committed to assisting them to develop 
into the best they can be, socially, emotionally, spiritually and academically. 
 
Together we look forward to teaching your child in 2019 and getting to know you as we work 
together. 
 
We would like to welcome you to the Family Administration Day on Thursday 24 January 2019 from 
8:00am – 3:00pm.  Please remember to bring all your books named on this day. This is a great 
opportunity to become familiar with the classroom and we will enjoy meeting you and your child. It is 
also a good opportunity to fill out vital paperwork for the 2019 year. 
 
We hope you enjoy your Christmas break and look forward to catching up in the New Year. 
 
Wendy Greene & Cathy Henderson 
Year 3 Agile Learning Lab Teachers 2019  
 


